ISLAND COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT NO.3

SPECTAL COMMISSIONERS MEETING

MAY 11, 1982

The special meeting was called to order by Chairman Byron Worland at
7:45 p.m., following the ad journment of the regular meeting.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss matters regarding personnel,
After some discussion it was agreed that the commissioners would
choose from those applications received a qualified person to become
Training Officer for the District.

Commissioner McClellan said that he and Chief Klassen were going to
complle a special examination, consisting of multiple choice and true

or false questions, for the applicants.

It was further decided that the annual salary for such a Training
Officer be approximately $18,000,

Gary Gabelein made a motion to ad journ the meeting at 8:00 p.m. Ken
McClellan seconded the motion; motion carried.
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